
 

 

Notice of CANCELLATION of Meeting 
 
The board meeting for Grace Schools Charter 
Authority, LLC scheduled for April 17, 2023 has 
been canceled until further notice. A public notice for 
the next board meeting will be posted on the Grace 
Schools Charter Authority’s website and in the 
Times-Union newspaper when the board meeting 
date has been determined.  
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